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MVCTC BPA Students Sponsor Breast Cancer Awareness Events 
 

Clayton, Ohio – Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) Business 
Professionals of America (BPA) students declared October 19-23, Breast Cancer 
Awareness Week on the MVCTC campus.  BPA Officers, Jessica Webb (Legal 
Assistant student from Eaton), Zach Dozier (Financial Management student from 
Wayne), Brooke Bussard (Marketing and Media student from Valley View), 
Amanda Burgher (Medical Office Management student from Northmont), Sam 
Sussman ( Computer Information Technology student from Northmont), and 
Marjorie Brickey (Legal Assistant student from Vandalia) promoted breast cancer 
awareness to the students and staff. 
 
The BPA officers passed out literature on breast cancer awareness, shared a 
video, created a PowerPoint, and shared facts about breast cancer.  On 
Thursday, of the week, all students and staff wore pink ribbons and on Friday, 
the all wore pink shirts to help promote breast cancer awareness.  The BPA 
Officers also arranged a fundraiser with the Bob Evans restaurant on Miller Lane 
in Vandalia.  On October 19 and 20, 15 percent of all sales was donated to “Time 
for a Cure” from the MVCTC BPA Chapter. 
 
 
The BPA Officers are under the guidance of advisors Mandy Watts and Carrie 
Wiant.  Marjorie Brickey, MVCTC BPA Chapter Reporter, said of the week, “I 
think that the students and the staff really helped out a lot throughout the week 
by supporting the different events and hopefully our donation from the Bob Evans 
fundraiser will help people throughout the world with breast cancer.” 
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  MVCTC offers rigorous academic preparation and hands-on career technical 
training for high school junior and senior students in the Miami Valley. For more 
information about career technical programs offered at MVCTC, please visit 
www.mvctc.com or plan on visiting the Sophomore Open House scheduled for 
Thursday, December 10, 4:30-7 p.m.  The Open House will give high school 
sophomores and their parents a chance to meet career technical instructors, visit 
the 50-plus career programs offered at MVCTC, learn more about MVCTC early 
college connections, and tour the campus.  Please call 937-837-7781 for more 
information. 
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